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Summer 2021 information - click here to view the 2021 Consultation Outcomes 

GCSE and A-Level Certificates from 

June 2019 and June 2020: 
Due to the school closures we still have                    

certificates for collection.  If you know someone 

who completed their exams in June 2019 and June 

2020 please ask them to contact us to                

arrange collection. 
 

January 2021 Exam Result days 

Cambridge Nationals: 

25th March 2021 

Results will be emailed to students’  

@brookvalegroby.com email address 

Please contact the Exams Team E: exams@brookvalegroby.com to arrange an appointment for you to collect your certificates.  If you 
are unable to collect your certificates personally we will need your permission (via email) for someone else to collect on your behalf. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/964973/6748-1_-_Decisions_-_VTQ_Consultation_on_awarding_grades_in_2021.pdf
mailto:exams@brookvalegroby.com

